
 

 

 

SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 10 - 2010  

Maximum Permissible Draft – Montreal to Lake Ontario  

Mariners are advised that given the significant precipitations in June and 
almost average precipitations over the Lake Ontario basin in July, the 
outflows have been increasing gradually and the water levels have improved 
on Lake St-Louis to above Cote Ste Catherine Lock.  Consequently, 
effective July 24, 2010 and until further notice, the maximum 
permissible draft in the Montreal-Lake Ontario section will be 
increased to 80.8 dm (26’-6’’) for all vessels.   The transit conditions 
described in the Maisonneuve Region Notice to Shipping no. 15 remain in 
effect.  Water levels will continue to be monitored closely and mariners will 
be advised of any changes accordingly.   
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